
Dear Mr. Helge Visby

After careful consideration, we would like to welcome you as a full 
member of Tenni Sars Truthseekers. Enclosed you will find a clay seal, 
that upon shown, will grant you entrance to any of our safe houses 
scattered throughout the kingdom.

Please record any of your findings, and send them to our main office 
in Calnaes at your earliest convenience. We suggest hiding these 
reports and any findings you deem safe for transport, in commonplace
items. Like sown into thick cloaks have been a popular trick among 
our members so far. Also, if you ever need a new cloak, we have spares.

We must urgently point out that the priesthood is becoming 
increasingly suspicious of our activities. Lately King Ehar has doubled 
the 'Special Guard', and on request of the bishop, increased both the 
amount of searches for our members as well as the amount of arrests. 
So please be careful. Your safety first. Always.

If you ever find yourself in one of the following towns, you will find a 
warm welcome and a hot meal at:

Eastbury – Kromholt's Curious Emporium
Alling – Miss Jensen at Miss Jensen's Tavern
Svostrup – Kim Jorgensen, the blacksmith and local sherif
Westbury – Fin Pedersen, tavern keeper at Røde Kro
Voldby – The Teller twins, living in the eastern end of town
Tilst – none since Father Olsen was taken to 'reschooling' in 

Calneas
Måløv – Lady Ingrid Christiansen, widower to late Mayor 

Christiansen
Calneas – Yours truly, Kasper Wivel, owner of Little Lane 

Apothecary

Good luck with your findings. And thank you for all you have already 
done for our small society. May the truth see light

Kasper Wivel
Chief Archaeologist 

 


